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EXCellency.

1 have the honor ta refer to discussions vhich have

taken Place betveen representatives of the Qovernment

of the United States of America and the Goverument of

Canada concerning the settlement of certain costu of

environental clean-up at four former U.S. militaxy

installations in Canada.

As you know, aur Department of Defense follows a

policy of risk management, remediating environmental

daniage that constitutes a substantial endangerment ta

human health and safety. Eased upon this policy, the

U.S. Government believes that $100 million

<constfnt-year 1995-1996 United States dollars)

represents an appropriate settmmnt amaunt for

clean-up at the four former military installations:

the 21 Drr Laine sites returned ta Canada between 1989

and 1993 as deucribed in the appendix; the former U1.S.

naval facility at Argentia, except for approximately 33

acres of land retained as specified at paragraph 1.4.3

of the United States Na'vy' s Base Realignment Plan of

May 22, 1993, pursuant ta Article 21 of the Leased

Naval and Air Bases Agreemenit of 27 March 1941 betveen

the United States and the United Kingdcm; a section of

the Canadian Forces Base at Goose Ray, Labrador; and

the Haines-par>anko pipeline.


